
cHRISTMAS PERFORMANCES

newsletter
Merry Christmas everyone! 

IMPORTANT DATES

What a busy term we have had! It has been full of learning and laughter as the children settled
back into school life. Our new reception class joined the Beechwood Family and the children have

soon become vital parts of our school community- their Year 6 buddies certainly think so! We’ve
enjoyed trips out, visitors to school and had some fun dressing up. 

Now it’s time for everyone to have a well deserved rest- children and staff included! Please enjoy
the Christmas break.

Merry Christmas to you all, from the Beechwood Staff! 

BEECHWOOD PRIMARY SCHOOL

Monday 6th January
Children return to school

Friday 7th Feb
PTA Sleepover

20th December 2024

JUST REMEMBER...
I know that at this time of year there is a pressure to create a perfect, magical Christmas and

sometimes this means stress for yourselves; but I am writing to tell you a secret.

I am writing to tell you that every January, when your child comes back to school, they tell us
about the Christmas holidays. They tell us about the days when everyone stayed indoors all day

and watched TV. They tell use about the walk in the freezing cold and having a McDonalds
treat. They tell us about staying with family, about snuggles on the sofa watching Christmas
movies. They tell us how they went to the park and slipped on the ice, how you played board

games and argued over Monopoly. The children tell us about how they visited a friend’s house
and stayed up until 3am (they always exaggerate) on New Year’s Eve. They tell us how they

loved staying in their pyjamas all day and how they went on a trip another day. They mention
their gifts, but for them, Christmas is you, your love and your time.

You are their favourite thing.

We are incredibly proud of the children for thier
amazing Christmas performances. 

It’s quite nervewracking in front of so many
adults, but the children sang their hearts out.

Well done everyone! 
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Recently, we have noticed a significant increase in the number of vehicles
parking in an unsafe manner during drop-off and pick-up times and some
local residents have made us aware that their drives were blocked during

the Bonanza. We understand that the school's location may pose challenges
when it comes to finding suitable parking spots. However, we kindly ask that
you remain mindful and considerate of others when parking your vehicles. 
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The menu provided by Orian is below- there is a three week menu. When
the allergen menu comes through, we will share this. 

School meal prices will increase from January to around £3.20. EYFS
and KS1 remain on universal free school meals. 
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Following on from the latest information shared with parents
and carers regarding attendance, this image highlights the

importance of every minute in school. 

Attendance
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term time holidays
We have seen an increase in applications for Term Time holidays. As you
will have read in letters sent by Mrs Kidd last accademic year, the laws
around this have changed and become much tighter. I appreciate the

difficulties, yet unless there is an exceptional reason, we are not allowed
to authorise holidays and fines have to be issued. 
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